
From: Tracy Gabriel <gabriel@crystalcity.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 2:47 PM EST 
To: Mark Schwartz <mschwartz@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Shannon Flanagan-Watson <sflanagan-watson@arlingtonva.us>; Natalie Monkou <nmonkou@arlingtonva.us>; Andrew
Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; Glenda MacMullin <GMacMullin@cta.tech>; Nora Dweck-McMullen
<nora@dweckproperties.com>; Kingdon Gould, III <KIII@gouldproperty.com>; Morrow, Derrick (WASRC)
<Derrick.morrow@hyatt.com>; Robert Mandle <rmandle@crystalcity.org> 
Subject: CCBID Letter and Resolution 
Attachment(s): "2019.01.26-CM MEMO_Area-Wide BID Letter.pdf","Redline - PY Board Resolution.pdf" 

Mark,

Attached please find a letter describing our BID expansion process to date and an overview of our approach regarding

proposed responsibilities in Potomac Yard-Arlington area. I am also including the resolution on Potomac Yard-Arlington

passed last week by the BID board at the 3Q meeting on January 24, 2019. The redlined content notes County staff

suggested edits which were also adopted by the board.

We look forward to meeting with you tomorrow morning.

Best,

Tracy

-- 

Tracy Gabriel
President and Executive Director 

Crystal City Business Improvement District

2001 Jefferson Davis Hwy, Suite 505 

Arlington, VA 22202

703.412.9434 
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